

June 4, 2020

Town of Tecumseh 917 Lesperance Road Tecumseh, ON N8N 1W9

Attention: Laura Moy, Director of Corporate Services & Clerk

Dear Ms. Moy,

RE: Resolution of Support – Reconsideration of the Permanent Closing of Community Weekly Newspapers Owned by Post Media Inc.

At their meeting held May 26, 2020, the Council of the Town of Lakeshore duly passed the following resolution number 145-05-2020:

Support the resolution of the Town of Tecumseh regarding a Request for Reconsideration of the Permanent Closing of the Community Weekly Newspapers owned by Post Media Inc.

**Carried Unanimously** 

Should you require any additional information with respect to the above matter, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Kristen Newman

Director of Legislative and Legal Services (Clerk)

